
 

21st March, 2019 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

I wish to inform you that we are organising a school fundraiser on Friday 17th May 2019.  

We will hold a ‘Night at the Races’ in the Community Centre with the money raised being used to improve the 

children’s learning experiences in our school. 

Some parents have already volunteered to assist with the organisation of the fundraiser and we will be holding a 

meeting on Wednesday 27th March @7.30pm in the school. We will discuss sponsorship and arrangements for the 

evening at this meeting.  

You are invited to come along as your help, expertise and support would be very much appreciated. 

Please contact the school if you have any queries or suggestions and complete the reply slip to confirm your 

attendance. 

 

Many Thanks, 

 

____________________ 

Tomás Mc Kee 

Principal 

 

 

I will/will not (Please circle) be able to attend the fundraising meeting on Wednesday 27th March 2019 @7.30pm in 

the school. 

Comments/Suggestions: 

____________________________________________________

____________________________________________________

____________________________________________________

____________________________________________________ 

 

Signed: ________________________________   Date: ____________________________ 

OUR LADY’S PRIMARY SCHOOL 
12 MILLTOWN ROAD 
BENBURB,  DUNGANNON 
CO.TYRONE       
BT71 7NJ 
Tel/Fax:  028-37548237 
E-mail: info@ourladys.tullysaran.ni.sch.uk 
Website: www.ourladyspstullysaran.com 
Principal: Mr Tomás Mc Kee 

 

mailto:info@ourladys.tullysaran.ni.sch.uk
http://www.ourladyspstullysaran.com/

